
 
 TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

Lower Level Council Chambers – 57 East First Street 
Tuesday, August 15, 2017 

5:30 P.M. 
 
Transportation Advisory Board: 
 

 Kay Henry (Chairperson) Ian Murray  Michael Book 
 Michael Schmidt (Vice Chairperson) David Camp Dave Bergner 
 Ron Wilson   Vern Mathern Ryan Wozniak 
 Jennifer Love  Louis Stephen  
    

 
The monthly meeting of the Transportation Advisory Board scheduled for Tuesday, 
August 15, 2017, has been cancelled due to the lack of items to be reviewed by the  
Board.  The next Transportation Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 19, 2017. 
 


